
Trustees Report for June 2022 Council meeting 
 
Painting for the sanctuary is complete except for touchup work. 
 
Gutters on the sanctuary were replaced. 
 
Floor in the large room outside the kitchen was stripped and sealed. Thanks to Community 
Kitchen for paying for this much needed work. 
 
Offers were made and accepted for both the Family Ministry and Communications Coordinator 
positions.  
 
The Trustees thank Bruce Lyman for stepping in over the last six months to pick up the mail and 
make the bank deposits. Bruce has stepped down and Toby Bishop and Suzanne Cimochowski 
will take over these tasks. 
 
We continue to work with the Treasurer and Bookkeeper to improve our financial systems. One 
of our new changes is a remote check scanner that will allow us to deposit checks remotely. 


